
There are 29 family support hubs across Northern Ire-

land supporting families. In 2018/19 7137 families 

were referred to the hubs. The 5 Trust reports are now 

available on the CYPSP website  at: 

www.cypsp.hscni.net/family-support-hubs/#ffs-tabbed

-23 

This newsletter will keep you up to date with opportu-

nities and new services available to families in need of 

support. 

If you would like a service to be included in the next 

edition of the newsletter please send details to: 

cypsp@hscni.net 
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This edition includes: 

 Mindwise 

 Ascert 21/Domestic Violence  

 Breaking Down Barriers 

 Multicultural Women’s Group 

 Chinese Welfare Association 

 Females with Autism/Simon Community 

 Children’s Emotional Health 

 Walking on Eggshells 

 Ascert Training 

 Parentine NI/Young Adults Carers Service 

 Mencap/Gamblers Anonymous 

 Apps to be Aware of 

 Add NI Parents Meeting 

 Family Mediation NI 

 Funding for Youth Groups 

 Become Suicide Alert 

 ROC Conversation Omagh 

 Where to go for help 

 Poverty/Stronger Together Invite 

 Future Project/Employers for Childcare 

 Volunteer Now 

 Emergency Homeless Number/Make the Call 

http://www.cypsp.hscni.net/family-support-hubs/#ffs-tabbed-23
http://www.cypsp.hscni.net/family-support-hubs/#ffs-tabbed-23
mailto:cypsp@hscni.net
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For further information on Family Support Hubs in your area? 

Contact: Helen Dunn, Regional Coordinator of Family  Support Hubs  

      Email: Helen.dunn@hscni.net  

If you would like to find out more about family support services 

in your area please see the Family Support NI website at: 

www.familysupportni.gov.uk  

mailto:helen.dunn@hscni.net
http://www.familysupportni.gov.uk

